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Lou Mansolillo

From: Phil Zarlengo <philzarlengo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 9:38 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill 5105 Public Utilities and Carriers SUPPORT

I strongly support this bill as it helps seniors with limited personal transportation to move around, visit loved ones, and 
better enjoy their lives. Many of my older neighbors would  profit- utilizing better markets and healthy food sources.   


